
TOWN OF ANDOVER 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The Town of Andover’s Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m., 

Monday, April 19, 2021 to solicit comment on the application of 57 Hendee Rd., LLC to deposit fill and 

construct a single family home in a Flood Zone in accordance with Section 10.4.9 of the town’s Zoning 

Regulations.  The address of the proposed activity is 57 Hendee Road, aka Assessor’s Map 28/Block 3/  

Lot 12. 

The Public Hearing, which is to be held virtually on a web-site platform, can be accessed by following the 

directions below: 

Join by Computer: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85600994380 

Join by Phone: 

+1 646 558 8656 

Meeting ID: 856 0099 4380 

Passcode: 021725 

 

Comments may be submitted during the public hearing or, submitted to the Building Office located in 

the Town Hall, 17 School Road, or electronically to zoning@andoverct.org 24 hours prior to the hearing.  

 

Jim Hallisey 
Zoning Agent 
************************************************************************************* 

 

NOTICE TO RIVEREAST:  Please publish as a legal notice on Friday, April 2, 2021 and Friday, April 9, 2021. 

If you have any questions please contact the Andover Building Office at (860) 742-4036 or email me at 

buildingadmin@andover.org. 

 

Thank you. 
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